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Grand Knightõs Message 

My Brother Knights and Sister 
Columbiettes: 

Let me start this article 
as the new Grand 
Knight with a THANK 
YOU to all of you for 
entrusting me with the 
responsibility of being 
your Grand Knight. 

I want to try a few things this 
year and want to let everyone know 
that I have an open door policy. If 
you or your family needs any 
assistance, please let me know. As 
Brother Knights and Sister 
Columbiettes we are family through 
Christ. 

I invite each and every one of 
you to tell us of your vision for the 
future of our Council. Bring your 
ideas and suggestions as to how we 
can get there. I am not sure if 
everyone had received the email I 
sent out but we had our July 
meeting on the 21st. We began a 
very preliminary discussion on how 
to move our Council forward. If we 
do not have your email address, 
please give it to the J. Nolan, our 
Financial Secretary. Email is an 
easy, quick, and inexpensive way 
for us to keep you abreast of our 
activities and changes that we 
cannot get into the Mariner. Our 
next monthly summer meeting will 
be held on the third Tuesday of 
August (Aug. 17). Beginning in 
September, we will resume our 
regular schedule of two meetings 
per month with the Business 

(Continued on page 5) 

Chaplainõs Message 

Hello my Brothers & Sisters in the 
Columbian Organization, 

I wish you all health and 
happiness in the name of 
Jesus Christ.  

We are starting the 
Columbian year now! We expect to be 
back to having regular meetings and 
participating in various activities. Keep 
in mind that we serve God and serve our 
neighbor. with fundraisers and by 
helping in the Church. We can do a lot 
of things for our neighbors. We take 
care of poor people and we raise funds 
for orphanages and charitable work.  

We do these things to glorify God. 
What can we do to help the Church? 
What can we do to bring back people to 
God? What can we do to help bring 

(Continued on page 13) 

Columbiette Chatter  

Dear Sister Columbiettes,  
 

Welcome to our new Columbiettes 
year, I am excited and honored to be 
your new president, I hope everyone is 
doing well and enjoying your summer. 
As you know our past president, 
Lorraine Tempia, passed away 
suddenly on July 4th. It was a very sad 
day for everyone; she's been a member 
for the past 10 years. I want to thank 
each and every one for coming together 

(Continued on page 10) 
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  Editors Corner   
The Mariner will be printed 
once a month with one issue 
for the months of July and 
August, for a total of eleven 
(11) issues by and for the 
Farmingdale Council #2204, 
Knights of Columbus. 
Meetings are held on the 1st 
and 3rd Tuesdays of each 
month in the Council Hall 
located at the intersection of 
Morton Street and Garity 
Place. The mailing address 
is 1 Morton Street,  Farm-
ingdale, NY  11735-4340. 
The deadline for material 
for publication in the Mari-
ner is the Friday that fol-
lows the 3rd Wednesday of 
the prior month.  PLEASE 
keep this deadline in mind 
for articles you wish to have 
publish in the Mariner. 

     Good of the Order   

Brothers those in need will always 
be with us. If you can remember to 
bring  some kind of dry or can 
goods, such as tuna, vegetables, 
pasta cereal etc., to each meeting, 
the Council will arrange to get this 
food to the Parish Pantry. 
   We must always have new mem-
bers flowing into our ranks and it is 
your privilege and your duty as a 
Knight of Columbus to recruit and 
retain the strength your needs to 
carry on the great works so well 
begun. You know as well as I do 
that there are many fine unselfish 
Catholic gentleman who would be 
Knights if we would but give them 
a word of suggestion and lead them 
towards our banner. I appeal to 
each and everyone of you to select 
one man that you deem worthy and 
lead him to us. Brotherôs please 
communicate to the Council that a 
Brother or family member is ill.  

Sick and Distressed     

  Please keep the following Knights, Columbiettes, Family members and Friends in your prayers. Please also keep 
in your prayers all others who have requested our prayers, but due to miscommunications or timing, are not listed. 
God knows who they are and a simple thought to include them is sufficient. 

Sick & Distressed 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Recently Deceased 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please inform the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Financial Secretary of Any 
Brother that is Sick or has Passed Away. 

Father McGivney 
Pray for Us 
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List of Upcoming Important Dates 
 
 

AUGUST-2021 

 3ðPlanning Meeting, Council #2204 

15ðASSUMPTION OF MARY 

17ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204 
 

SEPTEMBER-2021 

 6ðLABOR DAY 

 7ðPlanning Meeting, Council #2204 

18ð4th Degree, Our Lady of Fatima, 8pm (see pg 5) 

21ðYankees Game, 1:05pm, $50pp (see pg 8) 

22ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204 
 

You will be notified of any changes as soon as possible. 
All Officers meetings will be held at the Council Hall 

Happy Birthday Brothers  
 

July   August 

 

A PRAYER FOR OUR PRIESTS  

W e thank you, God our Father, for those who have responded to your call to priestly ministry. Accept 
this prayer we offer on their behalf: Fill them with the 
sure knowledge of your love. Open their hearts to the 
power and consolation of the Holy Spirit. Lead them to 
greater union with your Son. Increase their faith in the 
Sacraments they celebrate as they nourish, strengthen 
and heal us.  

Lord Jesus Christ, through the intercession of St. Jean 
Vianney, grant that your priests will be inspired to 
strive for holiness by the power of his example. As men 
of prayer, may they ponder your word, follow your will 
and faithfully lead the flocks you have entrusted to their 
care.  

St. Jean Vianney, obtain for the Church an abundance 
of vocations to the holy priesthood. Through your 
intercession, may many faithful men hear Christôs call, 
and respond with courage and generosity.  

Mary our Mother, guard with your maternal care these 
chosen ones. Intercede for our priests, so that by 
offering the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass, they may be 
conformed more each day to the image of your Son, our 
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. Amen.  

 

St. Jean Vianney, patron of parish priests, pray for us!  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
IN SOLIDARITY WITH OUR PRIESTS  

PRAYER FOR THE CANONIZATION OF  

THE VENERABLE SERVANT OF GOD  

MICHAEL McGIVNEY  
Founder of the Knights of Columbus  

God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender 
of the widow and orphan, you called your priest, Father 
Michael J. McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian 
family life and to lead the young to the generous 
service of their neighbor. Through the example of his 
life and virtue may we follow your Son, Jesus Christ, 
more closely, fulfilling his commandment of charity 
and building up his Body which is the Church. Let the 
inspiration of your servant prompt us to greater 
confidence in your love so that we may continue his 
work of caring for the needy and the outcast. We 
humbly ask that you glorify your venerable servant 
Father Michael J. McGivney on earth according to the 
design of your holy will. Through his intercession, 
grant the favor I now present (here make your 
request). Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

 

Please report all favors received:  

The Father McGivney Guild  

1 Columbus Plaza  

New Haven, CT 06510 -3326 ¶ USA  

www.fathermcgivney.org  

!ƴǘƘƻƴȅ W /ŀǇǇŜƭƭƛƴƻ 

WƻƘƴ  /ŀǾŀƴŀƎƘ 

5ŀǾƛŘ ! /ƘǊƛǎǝŜ 

5ŀǊǊŜƭƭ W 5ŀǾƛǎ 

5Ŝƴƴƛǎ ¢ 5ǊŀƎƘƛ 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ W 5ǳƎƎŀƴ 

²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ  9ǊŘƳŀƴ 

.Ǌƛŀƴ w CƛǘȊǇŀǘǊƛŎƪ 

WŀƳŜǎ C CǳƭƭŀƳ 

²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 9 DǊƛŜǎƘŀōŜǊ 

5ŀƴƛŜƭ ¢ IƛƭƭƛŜǊ 

WƻƘƴ w WŜŀǾƻƴǎ 

WŜǊǊȅ D YŜƴƴŜŘȅ 

[Ŝƴ a YŜƻƎƘ-5ƻƳƛƴƎƻ 

wƻōŜǊǘ ² [ŀƴƎƛǎ 

{Ŏƻǧ ± aŀǊƛƴƻ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ  aƻƴŀŎƻ 

YŜƛǘƘ  aǳǎƳŀŎƪŜǊ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ  tŀǊŀŘƛǎƻ 

²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ 5 tŀǊǎƻƴǎ 

WƻƘƴ W tǊƻōŜȅŀƘƴ 

WƻƴŀǘƘŀƴ 5 wŀƴŘŀŎŎƛǳ 

aŀǊǝƴ ! wƻǎǎ 

5ŀƴƛŜƭ a {ƛŜŦŜǊǘ 

WƻƘƴ W {ǘǳŘŘŜǊǘ 

WƻƘƴ a ¢ŀƎƭƛŜƴǝ 

DƭŜƴ 5 ±ŀƭŎŀǊŎŜƭ 

{ǘŀƴ  ²ŀƭŎȊȅƪ 

wŀȅƳƻƴŘ  .ŜǊƪŜ 

WƻƘƴ a /ŀǊŀŎŎƛƻƭƻ 

tŀǳƭ W 5ŀǾƻǳƭǘ 

DŜƻǊƎŜ W 5Ŝŀƴ 

WƻƘƴ W 5Ŝŀƴ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ W 5Ŝƭ DƛǳŘƛŎŜ 

!ƭŜƧŀƴŘǊƻ W CŜǊƴŀƴŘŜȊ 

wƻōŜǊǘ W Dŀƴƴƻƴ 

wƛŎƘŀǊŘ t DƛƴǘƘŜǊ 

9ŘƎŀǊ ¢ DƭŀǎŎƻǧ 

9ǊƛŎ  DǳȊȊƻ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ ² IŀȅǿŀǊŘ 

!ƭōŜǊǘ D WŜǿŜǧ 

{ŀƴǝŀƎƻ  aŀǊǊŜǊƻ 

5ƻƴŀƭŘ t aƻƭƭƻȅ 

wǳǎǎŜƭƭ 9 bŀǊŘƛ 

WŀƳŜǎ 9 wŜƛƭƭȅ 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ w wƻŎŎƻ 

5ŀƴƛŜƭ t {ǳƭƭƛǾŀƴ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ  ¢ǳƳƳƛƴŜƭƭƻ 

wƻōŜǊǘ { ¦Ǌōŀƴƻǿǎƪƛ 

!ƴǘƘƻƴȅ  ½ƛƳƳŀǊŘƛ 
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ST.KILIAN COUNCIL #2204 

OFFICERS FOR THE  
COLUMBIAN YEAR 2021-2022  

 

GRAND KNIGHT- MICHAEL NAPOLITANO 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT- (OPEN) 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY-JAMES NOLAN (Appointed) 

CHANCELLOR- SAL SACCO 

RECORDER- JOSEPH LOMOT 

WARDEN- ROBERT EMMERSON 

TREASURER-DAVID CHRISTIE 

LECTURER- PATRICK BURNS (Appointed) 

ADVOCATE ðJOHN JEAVONS 

OUTSIDE GUARD- RICH GARCZNSKI 

INSIDE GUARD- JAMES URBANOWSKI 

 

 

TRUSTEES: 

3 Year- SK ROBERT URBANOWSKI, PGK 

2 Year- SK ROBERT CARLUCCI (Previous Elected) 

1 Year- SK SAL CIUFFO (Previous Elected) 
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Corporate Corner 
 
Brother Knights and Sister Columbiettes 
First off, I hope everyone is doing well 
considering what is going on in the world 
lately. 

 
The Farmingdale Catholic Center (the Hall) is 
currently allowed to open in accordance with 
strict CDC protocols that are constantly 
changing. We hope to provide a place that is 
safe for folks to gather, laugh, smile and just 
get out of the house and forget what is going 
on outside, if even for a few hours. Parties are 
currently limited to 50 people - but that can 
change overnight. We are following all CDC 
guidelines, including mandatory mask 
wearing, temperature checks prior to entry, 
contact tracing forms and strict cleaning/
disinfecting guidelines. 
 
We are holding on, but help is always 
welcome to maintain the hall, work parties, 
and do general chores. Since the older 
members are (for lack of a better word) aging 
out. The younger generation needs to step up 
and do your part for our great organization. If 
anyone has knowledge of Electricity, 
Carpentry, Plumbing, General Building 
Maintenance, Computers, Social media or any 
other field. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me. Together we can get it done.  
 
Remember this; ñYou cannot put a price on a 
smileò 
 
 
Vivat Jesus 
Patrick Burns 
President FCC 
646-436-5258 

meeting on the first Tuesday and the Social 
meeting on the third Tuesday. Come to the 
meetings and help us to move our Council 
forward. Come down and meet some old 
friends and make some new ones. As the 
expression goes - ñTry it youôll like itò. 

 

Yours in Christ, 
Mike Napolitano  
Grand Knight 

 

(Continued from page 1) 
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